
This is a reminder that the
following holidays have been
scheduled as dancing days off:

Thursday, October 31st

Thanksgiving
Monday, November 25th- Friday,
November 29th.  Classes will
resume on Monday, December
2nd. 

Christmas/New Year
Monday, December 23rd- Friday,
January 3rd.  Classes will resume
on Monday, January 6th. 

This is our first newsletter of the
2024-25 dance year. We will be
sending home a newsletter in
January, March, and May. In
addition, an email update will be
sent at the start of each month.
Please be sure to add
thedanceconnection95@outlook.
com to your email VIP list so you
do not miss any important
information!

If you are a new parent, we
realize that much is new to you,
and want to help you in any way
we can (our returning parents are
getting to be old pros by now!) If
you have any questions, please
feel free to ask our receptionists.
Their job is to help our parents in
whatever way possible.

Again, thank you for selecting our
studio for your child's dance
education. We hope to provide a
fun and educational environment
for all.

The Dance Connection

Upcoming Holidays

Halloween Dress-Up Week:
October 24th- October 30th 

A Warm Welcome

Students may dress-up in
their Halloween costumes
for classes from Thursday,
October 24th through
Wednesday, October 30th.
Please make sure that
students can dance in
whatever costume they
wear. Dressing up is
optional. Children not
wishing to dress-up may
wear their regular dance
clothes.

We are excited to announce that
our limited-edition spirit wear will
be available to purchase starting
in November. All orders will be
placed online. Any items ordered
will arrive in time for the holiday
season in December. Please look
for more information to come in
your November email update.
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Text Message Updates
All parents and dancers over
the age of 13 are encouraged
to sign up for our text
message updates through
Remind. We will send out
quick text message reminders
when bills are due, special
events are taking place,
classes are cancelled, etc. To
sign up simply text the code
@22a4a3 to 81010. If you
already receive our text
message updates you do not
need to sign up again.

Studio Spirit Wear

Costume Deposits
Due in October

Costume deposits of $50.00
per class taken will be due by
Thursday, October 17th. 
 All costumes will be ordered
by November 1st provided
deposits have been paid.  If a
deposit is not made a
costume will NOT be ordered.
An additional fee of $10.00
per costume will be charged
for deposits submitted after
the deadline to absorb
additional shipping charges
for individual orders.
Costumes pictures will be
displayed beginning in
January. Costume balances
will be due by January 17th.
Costumes will not be given
out unless all costumes
balances are paid and
accounts are up to date.
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